
Southwood Pre-School Newsletter 2024

July is starting off with a BANG! Happy Birthday America! Southwood will observe this holiday on 
Thursday, July 4th and Friday, July 5th. The skies will be filled with bright colors for all to see. We 
hope you all enjoy the holiday.

Our theme for this month will be “Ocean.” The children will be learning about the wonders of sea life. 

Visit our website for upcoming events, holidays we will be observing and photos (photo code available 
upon request).

Congratulations to the Class of 2024! We were excited to be able to celebrate the children and all 
their hard work throughout this year. We hope you have a wonderful summer and wish you all the 
best of luck in kindergarten this fall! Please come back and visit in the future!

AS A REMINDER: 
If your child is sick, please keep him/her at home until the symptoms have cleared. We are doing our 
best to keep the school clean and free from illness, but this will only work with your help! According 
to page 3 in your parent handbook; fever, diarrhea, conjunctivitis (pink-eye), ear infection, and heavy 
nasal discharge (especially yellow or green) require your child to stay home. Thank you for your 
cooperation.

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR THESE IMPORTANT DATES
Thursday, July 4th & Friday, July 5th: Southwood will observe the fourth of July on both days. School 
will resume on Monday, July 8th. Have a fun and safe 4th of July!

Friday, July 26th: Southwood T-shirt Day! Everyone wear your Southwood shirt to school today.

Monday, July 29th thru Friday, August 2nd: Olympic Week

Monday, July 29th: Southwood Pre-School Opening Ceremonies @ 10:00am




